
 
 The President 

                    of the 

Economic and Social Council        
          

 

 

 

 

21 October 2021 

 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

I would like to refer to my letter of 13 October 2021 where I informed Member States 

of closing the list of countries that will present a Voluntary National Review (VNRs) at the 

High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF), under the auspices of the 

Economic and Social Council in 2022. 

 

Since that letter, I have been notified by a first time presenting country of its intention 

to conduct a VNR at the 2022 HLPF. Bearing in mind my commitment to give priority to 

those countries that have not presented a voluntary national review, I have taken special 

consideration and decided to exceptionally accommodate the request of Saint Kitts and Nevis 

to be inscribed to present at the HLPF next year. 

 

I look forward to working closely with all 46 countries in preparing for a successful 

2022 meeting of the HLPF.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Collen Vixen Kelapile 

President of ECOSOC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 


